
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
City of Marshfield 

Department of Public Works – Street Division 

 

Temporary Lane Closures 
 

Starting Monday, April 3
rd

, 2017 and for the next three (3) to four (4) weeks 

there will be a street maintenance program of crack-filling of control joints on 

concrete streets in the City of Marshfield. This work is contracted out to 

American Pavement Solutions.  

 

Streets included in the temporary lane closures would be:  

Veteran’s Parkway at bridge location 

Arnold/Wood curve 

Peach, 17
th

 to 29th 

Oak, Omaha to Adler 

5
th

, Oak to Adams 

Lincoln, 8
th

 to 14th
 

 Veteran’s Parkway, Central to 4th 

 

We ask that you would watch for signs and remember to slow down in 

construction zones.   
  

If there are any questions on this project you may call the street division at 715-

486-2081. 

 

Mike Winch 

Street Superintendent 

City of Marshfield 

March 30, 2017 

   

 


